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Sherwood Regulators used on model 80/40H

As of May 31, 2002, all Algas-SDI direct fired vaporizers, models 80/40H only, will be manufactured with specially modified Sherwood regulators. The new regulators will be fitted with a brass piston assembly to eliminate regulator lock-up due to the effect of high temperature vapor. The standard internal piston has been found to seize in place resulting in lock-up, overpressure and relief valve venting.

Algas-SDI has assigned a new part number for this regulator, ASDI P/N 8151-102A, in place of the old part number 8151-102. If a replacement regulator is supplied directly from Sherwood or its distributors, be certain to verify that it is equipped with this brass piston assembly.

At Algas-SDI we are committed to continuous improvement and customer satisfaction.  If you have any questions regarding this bulletin or have an improvement suggestion you would like to make, please write or phone Customer Service. 
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